
 

Pembroke Regional Hospital (PRH) is currently recruiting four full time intensivists as it expands its critical 
care services to 9 ICU beds. 
 
PRH is a full service medium size community hospital located 1.5 
hours west of Ottawa.  Pembroke is situated on the shores of 
Ottawa River and close to Algonquin Park.  PRH delivers a broad 
range of acute, subacute, out patient and diagnostic and specialist 
services including CT, MRI, echocardiography, anaesthesia, general 
surgery, hospitalist medicine, obstetrics and gynecology, 
orthopedics, otolaryngology, physiatry, psychiatry, and urology.  The 
hospital has a busy emergency department, seeing 35,000 visits annually.  Inpatients are primarily cared for by 
our hospitalist group.   
 
The Hospital is a designated District Stroke Center and currently has a level 3 ICU that is staffed by a 
comprehensive multi-disciplinary team of nurses, physicians, respiratory therapists; as well as social services, 
pastoral care, crisis intervention, speech, occupational and physio therapists.  We have a well established 
referral protocol with local tertiary care centres in Ottawa. 

With state-of-the-art services and associated technologies in place, PRH has earned a strong reputation as a 
teaching hospital; currently holding affiliation agreements with the University of Ottawa’s faculties of 
Medicine  and a local Family Medicine Residency program where the residents complete most of their core 
rotation here at PRH.   
  
Position Requirements 

• Fully independent registration (or eligible for) with College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario (CPSO) 
• Completion of an Adult Critical Care Medicine Fellowship 
• Certified by the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada – FRCP(C) 
• Experience working with teams and possessing strong interpersonal and collaborative skills. 

 
Incentives: 
Physicians may qualify for Norther Recruitment and Retention Funding through the Ministry of Health and 
Long Term Care. 
 
Only those candidates chosen for an interview will be contacted. 
 
For more information about this practice opportunity, please contact:  
Nancy Schroeder, Medical Affairs  
(613) 732 – 2811 x8109 
nancy.schroeder@pemreghos.org 


